NOTICE TO CONSUMERS

Osteopathic physicians and
surgeons (D.0O.) are licensed and
regulated by the Osteopathic
Medical Board of California.

To check the status of your
physician and surgeon D.O.
license online, go to
https://search.dca.ca.gov

To file a complaint against the
physician and surgeon D.O.,
complete the online complaint
form on the Osteopathic Medical
Board of California website or
email: osteopathic@dca.ca.gov
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